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== SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT

FLRC SCHOLARSHIP

The Finger Lakes Runners Club is proud to announce the Joseph P. Reynolds
scholarship for high school seniors who have plans for continuing their education and
have participated in their running community during their high school experience.

Program/Eligibility

e A minimum of two unrestricted $1,000 scholarships will be awarded to deserving
applicants who are at the completion of their high school education, will be
continuing their education after high school, and have participated in their local
running community during their high school experience. Qualifying activities may
include but are not limited to interscholastic cross country, track and field, FLRC
events, other running events, and volunteering in running-related activities.

e Eligible students must reside in Tompkins or a surrounding County.
e FLRC membership is not required.

Process

o To apply, applicants must submit an essay describing their academic,
extracurricular, and running achievements. They are asked to include any plans
they may have for running beyond high school and the personal benefits they
have gained by participating in the sport. The essay should also outline how this
scholarship will assist in furthering their education.

o Applicants should describe any relationship they have with the Finger Lakes
Runners Club; for example, if they have run or volunteered at an FLRC race.
Applicants are also asked to include affiliations with any other running
organizations.

o Applicants must submit two letters of recommendation, one focusing on their
academic experience and another focusing on their running experience.
Applicants are asked not to send transcripts or additional materials for
consideration, as these will not be reviewed.

e Applications may be submitted electronically to:
https:/ffingerlakesrunners.org/scholarship-application

Or mailed by April 15, 2025 to:
FLRC Scholarship Committee

Attn: Lorrie Tily
P.O. Box 185



Locke, NY 13092

Deadline and Selection of Recipients
Scholarship applications and recommendation letters must be received by the
Scholarship Committee by April 15, 2025. Committee members will review submissions

and identify recipients by May 13, 2025.




